
 

 

 

Coronavirus reminder 

If your child develops any symptoms of Coronavirus (persistent cough, high temperature or loss of taste / smell),    s/he MUST NOT come to 
school and school must be informed.  Call 119 or get a test online at: 

https://self-referral.test-for-coronavirus.service.gov.uk/antigen/name 

NB:  All absences must be reported to our school office by calling 01726 64322.  You can leave a message if     

outside of office hours.  Please DO NOT report absences via Class Dojo.  Thank you. 

https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/backtoschool
https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/backtoschool
https://www.bishopbronescombe.co.uk/web/coronavirus_information_for_parents


How much fun does the      

playground look now?! 

Thanks for St Luke’s the Secret 

Garden is looking lovely! 

The new safety doors are 

very smart! 



 

Congratulations to all of our achievers this week, for settling in well and showing courage. 

Louise, Alice, Amy, Joseph, Sam, Troy, Kaleb, Millie, Jax, Alfie, Evie, Jamie, Bow, Sophie,               

Samuel and Finley 





 



  

 




